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Amnesty International to launch report on US drone strikes in 
Pakistan  
        
On Tuesday 22 October 2013, Amnesty International will launch a major new report on the US 
drones program in Pakistan - "'Will I be next?' - US drone strikes in Pakistan".  
 
The report is one of the most comprehensive studies about the US drone program from a human 
rights perspective. It includes detailed research into several recent drone strike killings in North 
Waziristan, which raise serious questions about violations of international law.  
  
Advance copies of the report, press release and AV material are available on request. Launch 
venue for a press conference in Washington, DC to be confirmed.  
 
For more information, please contact:  
Olof Blomqvist, Asia/Pacific Press Officer, in London: + 44 (0) 20 7413 5871 or 
olof.blomqvist@amnesty.org.  
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